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Newsletter for Parents and Carers: 19/07/22

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for supporting our school through an amazing year. It has been great

seeing you in school at last, and it was lovely to complete our Achievement

Assemblies with a live audience. It is so much better with everyone together.

Our children have worked so hard this year. They have made excellent progress

with their learning and I am very proud of them. They even finished off with a

heat wave which they coped with amazingly! It is a pleasure to work here for you

and your families.

Children will return to school on Wednesday 7th September 2022 at
8:50am.

We will have a strict uniform policy in September. Please make sure your
child wears: black school shoes and has the correct PE kit (plain, cheap,
black trainers and joggers please!)  At Denbigh we always look good.

Thank you again for all of your support. We hope you have a relaxing, stress

free, summer and we look forward to seeing you in September. Have a great

summer.

Dr Louise Guthrie

Head Teacher



The full time nursery children found some giant eggs in our garden. We discussed
what we thought was inside the eggs. The children had great imaginations as some
thought it was a giant chocolate egg from the Easter Bunny whilst others thought it
could be a golden egg from Jack and the beanstalk, baby chicks, a dragon or a
dinosaur. The children created their own posters to help find the owner of the two
giant eggs and placed them around the Nursery. The next day when we came to
school we noticed that the eggs were missing and found a range of footprints and
fossils in our nursery classroom. We investigated what happened to the eggs and
managed to free some baby dinosaurs trapped in ice by investigating different ways in
which we could make ice melt faster.

Nursery children have been very busy exploring shapes, Jack and the beanstalk and
lots and lots of gardening! They were amazed to see the seed pop out from the bean
as well as the root and stem growing! The children have started to grow their own
beanstalks and we will update you with their progress!

It has been VERY noisy in Reception as we swam under the sea dodging turtles,
jellyfish and sharks!



Year 1 Pandas loved their session from The World of Work! We talked about a CV
and how it can help us to get a job when we grow up. The children made a CV for
their favourite superhero and then a CV for themselves. We had to think about what
we were good at and what job we should go for.

Year 1 Polar Bears had a gorgeous day at Northumberland Zoo! They absolutely
loved seeing all the different animals and enjoyed two shows. It was great to hear
them discussing each of the animals using terminology we’ve learnt during our Go
Wild topic. They were perfect polar bears and made us all proud. Well done Polar
Bears!

Year 2 had more Learning Outside of the Classroom in the sun! They were given a
measurement and had to use the water in the buckets to fill the jugs with the correct
amount.



Year 3 Lizards had a great time learning different ways to strike a ball in our NUFC
session!

Year 3 Turtles have been learning about healthy eating. We designed, made and
tasted our own healthy sandwiches.


